World Language Department- Faust Middle School

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are thrilled to welcome your child to

Spanish class at Faust for the upcoming school semester.

As a department, learning a new language is not only an exciting journey but also an essential skill in our

increasingly globalized world. Our goal is to create a positive and engaging learning environment where

your child can develop their language skills and cultural awareness while exploring the Spanish language

and culture.

Throughout the semester, your child will have the opportunity to:

• Learn the Basics: We will start with the fundamentals of the Spanish language, including

vocabulary, grammar, and pronunciation.

• Communication: Your child will practice speaking, listening, reading, and writing in Spanish to

become proficient in communication.

• Cultural Exploration: We will dive into the rich culture of Spanish-speaking countries,

exploring traditions, customs, and history.

• **Teamwork**: Collaborative learning is encouraged in our class to promote cooperation and mutual

support among students.

• Fun Activities: We have planned exciting activities, games, and projects to make learning

Spanish enjoyable and interactive.

We believe in open communication and collaboration between parents, students, and the teacher. We

encourage you to contact us if you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions throughout the school

year. We are looking forward to getting to know each student and helping them succeed in their Spanish

language journey. Together, we will make this a productive and memorable year.

Warm regards,

Spanish Teachers- Señora Fox and Señorita Cuello